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General Membership Meeting Minutes 
Monday, February 10, 2020 

Fabled Table, 7:00 p.m. 

In Attendance (29) 
Lukas Bagshaw, Beth Boroumand, John Canning, David Charlton, Laurie Charlton, Tené Croom, Dan Deis, Kathy Deis, Patrick 
Dexter, Lisa Ferguson, Joan Gielas, Kellie Gormly, Thomas Graham, Arthur James, Todd Kilgore, Deirdre Menchaca, Gregory 
Mucha, Lucille Prater-Holliday, Marirose Radelet, Nick Ross, Sherah Rothman, Julie Segner, Sally Stadelman, Patrick Sweeney, 
Erin Tobin, Andrew Wickesberg, Angela Williams, Isreal Williams, Matt Williamson 

Introduction 
The regular monthly meeting for the membership of the Allegheny City Central Association was held on Monday, 
February 10, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at Fabled Table.  The meeting was presided by Patrick Dexter 
and recorded by Nick Ross. 

Announcements/General Discussion 
 
Sally Stadelman from Councilman Wilson’s Office introduced herself as his Chief of Staff. Question was asked regarding 
progress on setting up Parks fund recently created through referendum. Stadelman stated that council is working to set up a 
framework and that nothing has been settled yet. Contact Mr. Wilson with any comments. 
 
Thomas Graham from Rep. Wheatley’s Office announced several upcoming events including a Real ID session at MCC. 
 
A representative from the Census Bureau spoke regarding the 2020 Census. They’re currently hiring temporary positions that 
can begin as soon as April. 
 
Angela, President of Charles Street Area Council, presented on a plan to revive a senior midrise housing development on Charles 
Street and requested a letter of support. Dan Dies motioned for full support of the housing plan presented; seconded by 
Wickesberg. Motion passed. 
 
A representative from ALCOSAN was on hand to discuss ongoing activities. 
 
Dexter announced that nominations for ACCA Board of Directors are now open. Interested parties were told to announce their 
intentions at a general membership meeting or by emailing ACCA. 
 
Erin Tobin from the Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy announced upcoming charity nights at local breweries to raise funding for 
Allegheny Commons Parks projects.  
 
Wickesberg motioned to accept January minutes; seconded by Bagshaw. Motion passed. 


